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Motion Sheet #4 re: Stakeholder Process 

 

 

I move to provide direction to the City Manager to conduct a multi-department 

stakeholder process to explore potential changes to the parkland dedication 

ordinance, including but not limited to, exploring and making recommendations on 

new methodologies for calculating parkland dedication fees for both residential 

and commercial properties. At minimum, stakeholders from the following 

communities should be included in any input process: parks advocates, housing 

affordability advocates, and development representatives.  


